
 
 

 

 

 
The public hearing on the Cornell Road resolution was called to order by Town Chairman, 

Dan Korn at 6:00 pm on Wednesday, March 14, 2018.  And the public hearing closed at 6:05 pm. 
 
On Wednesday, March 14, 2018 at 6:05 pm the Town Board of the Town of Washington, La 

Crosse County, Wisconsin held its monthly meeting at the said town hall with all members present.  
Town Chairman, Dan Korn called the meeting to order.  The agenda was properly posted.  The 
February minutes were reviewed.  A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes as 
printed.  The motion carried.  The treasurer report was presented.  A motion was made and 
seconded to approve the treasurer’s report.  The motion carried.  We reviewed the monthly bills.  A 
motion was made and seconded to pay the bills.  The motion carried.   

CCFC Report:  Dan gave an update on the Coon Creek Fire Commission.  The new vehicle 
was taken back to Alexis to have the counsel moved and put automatic chains on for a cost of 
$6700.  We sold the suburban for $18,000 and the money goes back into the equipment fund. 

Roads Report:  Road bans went on March 5.  No action on Kammel Coulee Hill.  We are 
waiting to hear from FEMA.   

A motion was made and seconded to adopt the resolution for Cornell Road.  The motion 
carried.    Open book will be May 16th from 1 to 3 pm.  Board of Review will be May 30th from 5-7 
pm.  Annual Meeting is Wednesday, April 18th, 2018 at 8 pm.   

We reviewed the miscellaneous correspondence.  We received a request to have a large item 
dumpster in May.  We will check into it further.  Received notice from Mathy Construction that they 
had to register Clements quarry as a marketable nonmetallic quarry.  Amy Twitchell introduced 
herself to the board as a candidate for county treasurer in the April election.  The spring election is 
April 3, 2018. 

Our next meeting will be Wednesday, April 11, 2018 at 6:00 pm.  A motion was made and 
seconded to adjourn the meeting.  The meeting was adjourned at 6:45 p.m.  

 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Barb Muenzenberger, Clerk 

 
 

 
 

 
  


